 
 
Public Notice 
 
The Francis City Council will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 15th, 2017 in the Francis City Community Center 2319 So. Spring Hollow Drive. The purpose of the public hearing is to review an Annexation Petition submitted by Jeff McNeil that proposes 8 single family lots at approx. 1720 S. Foothill Dr. on parcel #CD-2088-B, 5 acres.  
 
Published in the Summit County News October 27th, 2017. 
 
 
 
Public Notice 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Francis City Council will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, November 15th, 2017 in the Francis City Community Center 2319 So. Spring Hollow Drive. The purpose of the public hearing is to review and possibly reduce the Francis City Annexation Declaration Area Map.   
 
Published in the Summit County News October 27th, 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
